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Background: 

January 28 Council: At its meeting of January 28, Council directed staff to issue a 

notice of intention to designate for 1436 Highway 7A in Bethany. Council also passed 

by-laws to designate 2 King Street West in Omemee and amend the designating by-law 

for 31-35 King Street East in Omemee.  

February 4 Committee of the Whole: Committee of the Whole will receive a report 

recommending 635 Drum Road at its February 4 meeting.  

Million Dollar Makeover: The Million Dollar Makeover program is open for 

applications for grant funding between January 10 and February 28. Grant funding is 

available for heritage designation properties for restoration work or for projects that 

assist with the long-term preservation of the properties.  

Rationale: 

This report is intended to provide a general update to the Committee on the activities of 

the heritage planning program.  

Other Alternatives Considered: 

There are no recommended alternatives. 

Financial/Operation Impacts: 

There are no financial or operational impacts as a result of the recommendations of this 

report.  

Consultations: 

N/A 

Attachments: 

N/A 

Department Head email: lbarrie@kawarthalakes.ca 

Department Head: Leah Barrie, Director of Development Services  

 


